
Hargey reduces entertainment licence
renewal fees

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has announced a reduction in fees for the
renewal of entertainment licences to alleviate the hardship being experienced
by the industry as a result of Covid-19 restrictions.

Mallon announces 12 month extension to
expired Strangford Ferry Service
SmartCard journeys

The Strangford Ferry Service has continued to operate throughout the
pandemic.

NI reaches another sad Covid-19
milestone

Health Minister Robin Swann has emphasised that the threat of Covid-19 must
never be underestimated.

Telephone CEV vaccination booking goes
live

Telephone vaccination booking is now available for people who received a
shielding letter because they are Clinically Extremely Vulnerable (CEV) to
Covid-19.
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Hargey announces 50 Heritage
organisations to receive funding

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has announced that more than £5million of
awards are being offered to 50 heritage and 41 individuals through The
Heritage Recovery Fund to stabilise the sector and prevent the loss of
important historical assets. The fund is being delivered by The National
Lottery Heritage Fund on the Department for Communities’ behalf.
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